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25th April 2017.
Hi folks,


It’s newsletter time!!!! Please do take note of the list of important dates at the end of this newsletter as it not only includes the term dates for Summer but also a reminder of our holiday dates. In addition to this if anyone does have holidays booked for later this year please don’t forget to tell us the dates at least 4 weeks in advance so you don’t get charged full whack and also so we can plan our days and outings accordingly.

In September we will be reviewing and updating all of our contracts to ensure that they still accurately reflect your requirements and with that in mind we would like to ask each of you to confirm via email the hours/days that you will be needing from September so we can make a start on this mahoosive task.


There has been a lot of coverage in the media about the upcoming 30 hours free entitlement and also the Government’s new Tax-Free Childcare scheme which is designed to replace the current employer voucher schemes. There is a good explanation and analysis of the Tax-free Childcare scheme on Money Saving Expert

We will be sending out a separate email detailing how we will be implementing the 30 hour entitlement after we get back from our holiday but rest assured we will be offering the 30 hours when it starts in September. The Government has launched a new digital childcare service where you can find out all about the two schemes and check your eligibility which you can find at www.childcarechoices.gov.uk

We know it’s a pain but could everyone please be wary of the dreaded nits, we had another reported case last week and while prevention is nigh on impossible we can at least keep cases to a minimum by being vigilant.


As you are (hopefully!!) all aware we are away from the end of next week for our holiday, our last working day will be Thursday 4th May and our first day back to work will be Wednesday 17th May. In the coming week we will be sending each of the children’s change-of-clothes bags home with them to get them ready for the warmer months (suncream, sun hats, appropriate clothing, etc)






Kind regards

Carol & Nik
Term Dates for Summer 2017.
Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday (Closed)

Friday 5th May – Tuesday 16th May (Inclusive) – Carol & Nik Holiday

Monday 29th May – Bank Holiday (Closed)

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June – Half Term

Thursday 6th July – Monday 10th July (Inclusive) – Carol & Nik Holiday

Friday 21st July – Last Day of Summer Term
Monday 14th – Friday 25th August (Inclusive) – Carol & Nik Holiday

Monday 28th August – Bank Holiday (Closed)


